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3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Visit to St. Mary the Virgin Parish Church – Tuesday 8th November 2022 
 
As we enter the second half term of this year, we are thrilled to be able to organise for Year 
5 to visit St. Mary the Virgin Parish Church, Uttoxeter.  
 
The purpose of the visit is to introduce the students to St. Mary the Virgin Parish Church, 
where over the years they will attend seasonal services and celebrations, the visit will follow 
a series of lessons discussing the different features of a Christian Church and a deeper 
understanding of the Christian Faith.  
 
Students will also have the opportunity to learn about church etiquette and routine. The trip 
will take place during the afternoon of Tuesday 8th November 2022, and students will be 
ready to go home at the normal time of 3.40pm.  
 
Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat available, as we will be walking to the 
church.  
 
The trip will be of huge benefit to the students during their time at Windsor Park Middle 
School.  
 
Please contact the school office should you have any queries.  
 
Your sincerely,  
 
Mrs L Sowden     Mr D Warham  
SIAMS Co-ordinator     Teacher of RE  
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